
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Friday 25th October 2024

OPAL Updates and Half Term Challenge

Dear Parent or Carer,

OPAL has been a great success this half term! The staff have worked incredibly hard to ensure things run as
smoothly as possible and our OPAL rangers have been looking after and keeping the playground tidy. We
really need to continue to replenish our resources and will be setting challenges for your children over the
holidays.
This half term, the challenge for families is to try and go explore the outdoors. Can your child collect the
following items and bring them back into school on Monday 4th November?

Pinecone Acorns Conkers Twigs

We really appreciate your contributions to the children's play. There will be an OPAL box/area next to the
both sheds in the KS1 and KS2 playgrounds for you to drop off - below are some suggestions of things that
we need!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher
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